We love to share our beautiful grounds with photographers – professionals and amateurs alike! While there is no set fee for professional photographers, we ask that anyone who charges a fee for his or her services, to make a donation to Central Gardens per each event, or become a corporate member which allows seasonal access.

As a corporate member, you will receive our newsletters, and you will be recognized in each newsletter, on social media, and in our annual report. Being a member of Central Gardens supports our ability to maintain the grounds for all to enjoy with no admission fee. Click **HERE** for the membership form.

We ask that all photographers, assistants, and subjects please adhere to the following garden etiquette:

- 1. Do not stand, sit, or place equipment on or in water features.
- 2. Moving or removing plants (inside or out) or structures that are part of the Gardens, such as benches, containers, displays, plant signs, fences, etc., is strictly prohibited.
- 3. No photographer, assistant or subject may step on flower beds, fountains, walls, benches or places other than on designated paths and open grassy areas.
- 4. Climbing or mounting equipment in trees or on buildings is not permitted.
- 5. Photographers will be held accountable for their actions and those of clients, crew members and subjects if they damage Central Gardens facilities or property.
- 6. Permission must be obtained from Central Gardens to bring in pets to be photographed.
- 7. Do not use candles to enhance scenes.
- 8. Do not use confetti or other photo-enhancing, non-biodegradable accents to enhance scenes.
- 9. Photographers, subjects and assistants must not interfere with the visiting experience of other guests, many of whom come to enjoy the tranquility among the beautiful plants.
- 10. Harassment of any visitor or infringement on their personal space is prohibited.